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MISSISSIPPI INSURANCE DEPARTMENT

MIKE CHANEY 501 N. WEST STREET, SUITE 1001
Commissioner of Insurance WOOLFOLK BUILDING MAILING ADDRESS
State Fire Marshal JACKSON, MISSISSIPPI 39201 Post Office Box 79
wiww.mid.stafe.ms.us Jackson, Mississippi 39205-0072
MARK HAIRE TELEPHONE: (801) 358-3568
Deputy Commissioner of Insurance FAX; (601) 350-2474
October §, 2014
Mr. Kenneth Kylee Rucker VIA CERTIFIED MAIL
1105 Willow Street 9% 7199 9991 7031 3204 3kkL

Norristown, PA 19401

Re: Denial of Application for Non-Resident Insurance Producer License

Dear Mz, Rucker:

Please be advised that the Mississippi Department of Insurance (Department) has
carefillly reviewed and considered your application for renewal of insurance producer’s license

in the State of Mississippi. The Department wishes to advise you that your application has been
DENIED.

On December 5, 2012, and again on May 29, 2014, the Department sent you
correspondence requesting that you provide additional information regarding your affirmative
response to the question regarding criminal convictions/charges in your application. We
requested that you provide us with an explanation of the circumstances swrounding the
following criminal charges: Disorderly conduct in 2006; Disorderly conduct in 2007
Harassment (subjecting other to physical contact) in 2010; Disorderly conduct in 2011, To this
date, this Department has received no response. As such, your application is incomplete. Please
be advised that you are in violation of Miss. Code Ann. § 83-17-71(1} (a) (Supp. 2012) which
provides that the Commuissioner of Tnsurance may refuse to issue or renew a license for failure to
provide “incorrect, misleading, ineomplete, or materially untrue information in the license
application.”

Pursuant to Miss. Code Ann. § 83-17-71(2)(Supp. 2012), you are enfitled to a formal
hearing before this Department regarding your application for a privilege license. If you desire a
formal hearing, you must send vour demand for hearing to this Department within ten (10) days.
Your request for a hearing must be in writing. Upon receipt of vour written demand for formal
hearing, it will be scheduled and held within 30 days.
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Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter. Please
* direct any written response to my attention.

Sincerely,

MIKE CHANEY
COMMISSIONER OF INSURANCE

BY

Mark Lampton
Special Assistant Attorney General
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